
INCOMING FIRST YEAR 2024 - 2025 ASSESSMENT TESTS

On Saturday 2nd March 2024 (provisional), incoming First Year students will be asked to attend CBS Kilkenny

Secondary school at 9.30am.

All boys should bring with them:

● pencils, an eraser and pencil case.

● Birth Certificate.
● bottle of water and small snack

Tests will be completed by 1pm and the boys can then be collected.


